
Sealark Holiday
Cottage Rules
 

 

Dear guest, we would like to welcome you to Sealark Holiday
Cottage. We hope you have an amazing holiday. 
We do have a few house rules that we would like to let you know
about.  We ask you to kindly respect these rules. Thank you very
much 

 

We kindly ask that outdoor shoes are not worn
upstairs to keep our upstairs carpets clean. Bring
your slippers and start enjoying your property
from the moment you arrive.

We hope that you have sunny weather on your
holiday to allow you to use the courtyard Our
patio cushions are kept in the garage. Please
put the cushions back in the garage when you
go out and overnight. The weather can change
quickly because we are near the coast and we
do not want the cushions to get wet and then
go mouldy. Also, we have lots of seagulls flying
over and we want to avoid them soiling the
cushions! 
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We are sorry but we do not allow smoking, vaping
or E-cigarettes either inside Sealark Cottage or in
the gardens. This is part of our Fire Risk
Assessment. 

There are no candles or tea lights permitted in
the property because of the risk of fire. This is
a requirement of our insurance and Fire Risk
Assessment. We have provided some fairly
realistic battery-operated candles for you to
use

Please only put toilet paper down the toilet.
There is a bin in the bathroom for sanitary
products etc.
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Your cottage is located in a quiet and friendly
village and we have neighbours. Please respect
the privacy and peace of our neighbours and
keep noise to a minimum especially during the
evening and night – thank you. Our neighbours
on both sides are friendly and will be happy to
chat to you if you wish to do so. 

We do not allow EV charging of any vehicle. We
hope that this rule is fairly obvious because we
do not have an EV charger. However, we have
sadly had to include it because we have heard
of horror stories where guests have run cables
through windows and plugged into sockets
within the house to charge their vehicles – very
dangerous! 
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We love dogs and have 2 of our own who love
coming on holiday to Sealark Cottage. We hope
your dog will have a great waggy holiday.
Please however observe these rules for dogs: -

Dogs are not allowed upstairs unless they are
assistance dogs (this is because we have family
and guests who have some allergies and we
want to ensure that they can sleep well in a
dog free environment)

Dogs must not be left unattended at the
property. There are so many dog friendly
places and eating establishments locally to
visit – please see our guide or website for ideas

Dogs must be up to date with flea and
worming treatments. 

You will be liable for any damage caused by
animals or parasites.

Have a great holiday Jill and Chris 


